
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

East Islip Union Free School District 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Board of Education of the East Islip Union Free School District 

will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, July 5, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the District Office Board 

Room, at 1 Craig B. Gariepy Avenue, Islip Terrace. The Reorganizational meeting and Regular 

Business Meeting will follow immediately. The Public Hearing is an opportunity for all interested 

parties to provide comments and questions regarding the District’s Code of Conduct & Safety 

Plan.   

The Code of Conduct and District’s Safety Plan documents are available for download below. 

  

 

 
 


